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Kirkham branch closed Saturday 9th June

	 

 

 Please be aware that on Saturday 9th June 2018 or Kirkham surgery will be closed due to the Kirkham Club
Day happening in the town.
If you need to see a vet on Saturday, our Conway Drive (Fulwood) branch will be open - please click here for opening times

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.oakhill-vets.com/?p=4612
http://www.oakhill-vets.com/contact-us/
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

